
Independent Registered Municipal Advisor Exemption 

(Dated March 1, 2021) 

 

By publicly posting the following written disclosure, the Port of Portland (the “Port”) intends 

that market participants receive and use it for purposes of the independent registered municipal 

advisor (“IRMA”) exemption to the SEC Municipal Advisor Rule. 

 

The Port is represented by and will rely on the advice of its independent registered municipal 

advisor, PFM Financial Advisors LLC (“PFM), with respect to all aspects concerning the 

issuance of municipal securities and municipal financial products.  

 

IRMA Exemption Contacts: 

 

Brian Gallucci Mudra Patel 

PFM Financial Advisors LLC PFM Financial Advisors LLC 

galluccib@pfm.com patelm@pfm.com  

44 Montgomery Street, 3rd Floor  44 Montgomery Street, 3rd Floor  

San Francisco, CA 94104   San Francisco, CA 94104   
 

Financial entities will need to make their own determination as to their respective 

independence from PFM as the Port is unable to make any representations as to such 

independence. 

mailto:galluccib@pfm.com
mailto:patelm@pfm.com

